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Melbourne City Council met in special session for a public hearing on the proposed tax levy for 

the new budget on April 7, at 6:3 0 pm at the Melbourne Library basement. Present were Council 

persons Gaege Bracy, Gary Fricke, Beth Smith and Beth Opperman. Also in attendance were 

Mayor Mansager and City Clerk Pothast. Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Mayor 

Mansager, who led the Pledge of Allegiance. Motion to approve the agenda was made by 

Opperman with 2nd by Fricke, vote was all ayes. Mansager opened the hearing at 6:39 pm. The 

clerk had received one request for information on the levy, which she was able to answer. Pothast 

had posted the actual form on the Melbourne Happenings FB page this year with a brief 

explanation in addition to the printed details, instead of a link to the website. There were no 

questions, and no one attended the public hearing. Pothast took a roll call vote to close the 

hearing. 4/4 present voted to close the hearing. Meeting was adjourned at 6:44 pm.  
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